
 

                                         Getting Ready for 

 ‘Let Battle Commence!’ 

In order to get the children excited 

about our topic ahead, which is all 

about Anglo-Saxons and Vikings,  

the wonderful teaching assistants 

and teachers in Year 5 have been 

working hard to get the corridor 

looking as ‘Viking’ as possible! We 

can’t wait for the children to see it.  

Please remember each child 

should bring  a water bottle to 

school each day, even if having 

a school lunch. Its important to 

stay hydrated and helps with 

learning! 

PE: 

Monday 

Frank (Outdoor)  

 Da Vinci (Indoor) 

Wednesday  

Pankhurst (Indoor)  

Wilberforce (Outdoor) 

Bikeability 
 

Bikeability letters came 
home before Christmas for 

all those children who       
returned their slips and ses-

sions begin in a couple of 
weeks! 

 
Please contact your child’s 

class teacher if the letter did 
not make it home to you!! 

 

Happy New Year! 

We hope you had a wonderful and fun Christmas break 
and that the children feel refreshed and ready to learn.  

We have lots of exciting things ahead of us this half 
term including kicking off our new topic using            
archaeology and enquiry skills  and a fantastic trip to 
The Time and Tide Museum in late January!  

A letter about the Time and Tide trip will be sent home 
on the 4th of January alongside our half-termly jigsaw 
which tells you all about what the children will be 
learning this half term.  

Recommended Read! 
Anglo-Saxon Boy  

     by Tony Bradman.  
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